
Hello Auxiliary Members,

I have been thinking about membership lately and what we can do to increase the
membership in our Units.  We are all part of the Membership Committee!  We all 
can help our Unit Membership Chairmen to get our units to 100% dues paid.  

Here are a few ideas.  We all have daughters, granddaughters, sisters, mothers, 
and grandmothers who have not become members of our units.  Often, this is 
because we simply have not asked them.  Make a point to ask them to join our 
units.

At this time, great-granddaughters of veterans are not eligible to be members.  As
I write this, I am hopeful that The American Legion is working to correct that.

We need to search for where we can find new members.  Ask members of your 
church committee or school associations.  We do not want to have our units or 
our Auxiliary in general go away because we became complacent.  Let us all join 
together to make our Auxiliary great and strong!  Together, we can do this!

LoAnn Dick


